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Research Analysis 

 

HB 4093 requires a retail electric service supplier to provide notice to the incumbent supplier 

and the public utility district that the non-incumbent supplier intends to provide service to a new 

electric-consuming facility. The notice must be submitted at least 15 days before a contract is 

made between the non-incumbent service provider and the new facility and must include the 

geographic coordinates of the consuming facility, the size of the connected load, and the tariff 

under which the supplier intends to serve the facility. 

 

Prepared By: Tricia Hines 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Oklahoma Corporation Commission (Commission), this measure would require 

the Commission to go through a rule making process. The Commission estimates it would need 

about $50,000.00 in appropriated funds for that process. Therefore, there would be a fiscal 

impact to the state budget of $50,000.00.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

